
Dear UNC Squash Community, 

  

UNC’s club squash team is amid its 2023-2024 season. Our community’s support over the years 

has helped our team participate in the collegiate national tournament for eight straight seasons. 

This year, both the men’s and women’s teams are set to compete once again on collegiate 

squash’s biggest stage.  

 

To qualify, each team must play in matches and tournaments leading up to Nationals. These 

matches are held across the country, and the associated transportation and lodging costs can be 

high. During our fall semester, we competed in Charlottesville, Lewisburg, and Chapel Hill. 

Outside of the undergraduate team, the club puts on several events for the Carolina squash 

community, including our upcoming spring hardball and softball tournament.  

 

Due to the constraints of limited university funding, we rely heavily on donations from friends, 

family, and alumni for the continued strength of our program. It is our hope that you might 

consider helping in this journey. Contributions of any amount, big or small, are sincerely 

appreciated. 

 

The UNC Chapel Hill Squash program is a 501c3 non-profit, and tax-deductible 

contributions can be made online or in physical form. To make a direct contribution via check, 

please make it out to UNC-CH Squash Club and mail to the address below.  

 

UNC-CH Squash Club 

101 Student Recreation CB# 8610 

Chapel Hill, NC 27599 

 

For more instructions on both ways to donate, please visit: 

https://www.carolinasquash.org/registration/ 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Sincerely, 

Charlie Larkin 

 

Carolina Squash Co-President 

University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, Class of 2024 

Email: Charlie_Larkin@kenan-flagler.unc.edu  

Mobile: 610-425-0141 
 

https://www.carolinasquash.org/registration/

